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Congratulations to Kevin West, the Municipality of the County of Kings Volunteer of the Year award 

recipient!  

For more than 25 years Kevin has served the Kings County 

community as an active volunteer, board member, executive 

team member, fundraiser extraordinaire, team leader, 

yardman, painter, plumber, and an overall Mr. Fix It for 

numerous arts, culture, and general community-centered 

organizations. Since retiring from the Flower Cart, Kevin 

seamlessly, without hesitation, stepped into volunteering in 

the community as his full-time job. 

Described by community members as an amazing problem 

solver, practical, infectiously positive with boundless energy, 

always the first person to jump up to help, and the glue that’s 

holds it all together, it’s not hard to see why Kevin is 

deserving of this award!  

For being an outstanding role model for community 

volunteerism, Kevin’s friends and neighbors from the Charles Macdonald House of Centreville Society, 

Memory Café, West Brooklyn Community Association, Acadia Cinema Cooperative, Valley Events, 

Devour! The Food Film Fest, along with the Municipality of the County of Kings, recognize his hard work 

and dedication with this award! 

The Municipality of the County of Kings is lucky to have many volunteers to celebrate, including Youth 

Volunteer of The Year Award recipient Tanner Wood and Ted Meldrum Award recipient Robert Graves. 

The Municipality’s 2023 volunteer award nominees will be celebrated at an awards event later this fall. 

Kevin will also be recognized as our Kings County 2023 Volunteer Representative of the Year during a 

provincial ceremony that will be hosted in Halifax Sept. 25.  

Congratulations – and THANK YOU – to Kevin, Tanner, Robert, and all the incredible volunteers selflessly 

serving in Kings County.  

 


